Senator Bob Casey
393 Russell Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510


Dear Senator Casey,

The recent presidential executive order, which temporarily bans admittance of all refugees and people from seven Muslim-majority countries, has been shocking news to me. I thank you for your support of Senate Bill 274, and I hope that you will continue to speak out and uphold the commitment of our country to the protection of human rights, including the rights to freedom of religion and non-discrimination.

Sincerely,

